
KS2 MUSIC
TRANSITION 
DAY
SUNDAY 10TH JULY 2022
WORKSHOP 9.30AM CONCERT 12.30PM
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A BRAMHALL HIGH SCHOOL EVENT 

We are delighted to invite any year 4, 5 and 6 musicians to come 
and experience our amazing music department. All abilities and
instruments (including voices) are welcome. Musicians will have 
the opportunity to work with our team of peripatetic staff and 
will be supported by our music ambassadors. We will perform 
a short concert (as an ensemble) at the end of the morning 
in the main school hall. in the main school hall. Pre-registration is required, and a 
small voluntary donation of £5 can be made on the day. 
If you would like more information or have any 
questions, please get in touch with Mr Stonehouse:
sstonehouse@bramhallhigh.stockport.sch.uk


